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April 5, 2021 

Mr. Bill Tezak 
Colorado Quarries, Inc. 
270 S. 15th Street 
Cañon City, CO 81212 

Re: Mica Lode, Permit No. M-1977-144;  
 Technical Revision (TR-01) Decision Date Extension Approval  
 
Dear Mr. Tezak, 
 
On April 5, 2021 the Division received an emailed request for a two week extension to the decision date for 
the subject Technical Revision along with your responses to our March 17th adequacy review letter.  The 
Division hereby approves your request for an extension to April 16, 2021.    

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 328-5229. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: DRMS file 
 Nicole Martin, Colorado Quarries 
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